
'Formal Assessment' Window

Monday 27th November – Monday 11th December



Key Reminders

The upcoming formal 
assessments will nearly all 

take place during your 
subject double period class 
time within the assessment 

time window.

Some assessments will take 
place in the Assembly 

Hall. (eg English and Maths)

This arrangement reduces
the amount of lost learning 

time in other subject 
areas.

Your classroom teacher will 
ensure SQA style exam 
conditions are met and 

provide important subject 
specific information 

regarding the assessment

You will continue working as 
normal in your other subject 

classes.

A formal assessment report 
will be compiled which you 

will receive before the 
Christmas holidays.



SQA Style Exam Conditions

NO MOBILE DEVICES 
ON DESK OR USED 

DURING CLASSROOM 
ASSESSMENT.

SCHOOL BAGS/ 
OTHER MATERIALS 

ON FLOOR.

ONLY QUESTION 
PAPER/APPROVED 

MATERIALS ON DESK.

DO NOT TALK TO 
OTHER PUPILS UNTIL 
DIRECTED TO DO SO.

LEAVE PAPERS AND 
QUESTION PAPERS 

ON YOUR DESK 
WHEN FINISHED.



What will the formal assessment results tell me?

THIS IS A MOMENT IN TIME. 
YOUR RESULTS WILL BE USED TO 

ASSESS YOUR CURRENT 
PERFORMANCE.

WE USE THE INFORMATION 
DERIVED IN THESE AND OTHER 

ASSESSMENTS OVER THE 
ACADEMIC YEAR TO ESTABLISH 
CURRENT WORKING GRADES 
AND IDENTIFY SUPPORT(S).

THIS ASSESSMENT IS A 
SNAPSHOT IN TIME AND 

ALLOWS YOU TO BUILD ON 
AREAS OF DEVELOPMENT AFTER 

CHRISTMAS.

THIS ASSESSMENT ONLY 
ASSESSES WHAT YOU HAVE 

COVERED NOW. IT DOES NOT 
INCLUDE ALL ASPECTS OF YOUR 
COURSE SO BE AWARE OF THIS 
WHEN YOU GET YOUR RESULTS!

THIS AND ALL INFORMATION 
GATHERED OVER THE YEAR 

HELPS TO INFORM YOUR 
ESTIMATES FOR FUTURE SQA 

CERTIFICATION.

DO NOT PANIC IF YOU DO NOT 
DO AS WELL AS YOU EXPECT! 

THERE IS STILL PLENTY OF TIME!



Additional Assessment 
Arrangements

Reminders: Mrs Dyer


